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Steve Le | Associate Planner
Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 
O:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2468
Email: Sle@santaclaraca.gov

From: Monique Malto 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 11:12 AM
To: Steve Le <SLe@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: PLN2021-14975 Development project

Hi Steve,

My name is Monique and I am emailing you regarding the development project for file #PLN2021-14975.  I lived in
one of the house that is adjacent to 2730 Monroe Street, on Augusta Place. 

I am writing to you because I do have concern regarding my privacy and/or my surrounding neighbors.  I do
understand their living situation with limited bedrooms for their expanding family so am not against the expansion
of their home.  However, I do want to ensure that the architectural design do take into considerations our
neighborhood's privacy.  I spend a lot of time in my backyard and my master bedroom and family room is facing the
side of their house.  Since their household do often have large gatherings, I don't want to worry whether any of their
guests will respect our privacy or not.  Please help ensure that the design whether it's the 2nd floor window or the
balcony does not impeach upon our privacy or prevent us from being able to spend time in our backyard that we
normally do.

Thanks in advance for your considerations.

Best Regards,
~monique
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